From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 5:39:10 PM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

You recently took an important step in referring former Rep. Aaron 'von' Ehlinger to the
House Ethics Committee where he was found "to have engaged in conduct unbecoming a
representative, which is detrimental to the integrity of the House as a legislative body."

You and the Ethics Committee showed leadership in trying to make the House — and the
revered building in which we all are free to conduct the people's work — a safer place for
staff, visitors, and elected officials alike.

But I am writing today to urge you refer Rep. Priscilla Giddings to the House Ethics
Committee as well for her role in publicly identifying the 19-year-old intern who bravely
reported on Ehlinger's behavior.

Giddings circumvented due process in directing her constituents and the general public,
through her official, publicly-funded email list and her social media, to articles and blog posts
that publicly named the teen who the committee has respectfully called Jane Doe. This
practice, known as "doxxing" has no place in the Idaho House of Representatives, and
Giddings should be called to answer for her despicable actions during this case.

I urge you to refer Rep. Giddings to the House Ethics Committee for a full investigation of her
behavior, and I am sure that your colleagues will also see her actions as conduct unbecoming
the office.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. We must return the People's House to a

place that honors Courage, Safety, and Voice.

Sincerel

Garden City



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Jane Doe
Date: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 10:33:04 AM

Are you going to do something about this absurd group you have in the House of
Representatives? Pricilla Giddings and Heather Scott? This is the most absurd group I can
remember in this state and I have been here a very long time. The actions of both of these
representatives were unacceptable and both must resign or be expelled from their positions!
There is a tornado of anger coming your way if you continue to allow these Far Right Wing
Extremists to control the statehouse and bully our innative rights, our bodies, and our
education! I would seriously like to know how this was ever allowed to happen and why the
culture around them have been allowed to become so misogynistic and toxic! Waiting to hear
from you, thank you,



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke; Representative Mike Moyle; Representative Ilana Rubel; Representative Jason
Monks; Representative Lauren Necochea; Representative Megan Blanksma; Representative Sally Toone

Cc: Brad Little; Representative Priscilla Giddings

Subject: Unbecoming Conduct of Representative Giddings

Date: Monday, May 3, 2021 9:16:08 PM

To: Idaho House of Representatives Leadership
Cc: Governor Little, Representative Giddings

As a concerned ldaho citizen | thank you for referring the Representative von Ehlinger sexual misconduct
matter to the House Ethics Committee, and | commend the Ethics Committee for its unanimous, impactful
action following its hearing on that matter. There is still one glaring example of unbecoming conduct yet to
be addressed: that of Representative Giddings, who should now be referred to the House Ethics
Committee.

Despite the Ethics Committee’s efforts to maintain the privacy of the alleged victim in the Representative
von Ehlinger matter, Representative Giddings maliciously published the young woman’s identity before
the hearing (even including her picture) in order to intimidate and harass her, directly, and indirectly by
inciting others to further victimize her, which is exactly what then happened. According to news reports
Representative Giddings then compounded her efforts to harass the witness by laughing and scoffing at
the young woman'’s testimony during the hearing.

Representative Giddings’ actions toward the alleged victim are reprehensible. In a criminal matter her
tactics would constitute felony witness intimidation under Idaho §18-2604(3). In the context of a formal
House Ethics investigation they evidence an unacceptable moral and ethical breach by a House member
that falls far below behavioral expectations for Idaho legislators. The proper resolution is a referral to the
House Ethics Committee for a hearing on, and potential sanction of, her unbecoming conduct.

Thank you. Sincerely,



From: -

To: House Ethics Cmte; Representative Mike Moyle; Representative Scott Bedke; Representative Ilana Rubel
Cc: Representative Sue Chew; Representative John L. Gannon

Subject: Jane Doe

Date: Monday, May 3, 2021 6:58:24 PM

| just read Rebecca Boone’s AP report in the Idaho Statesman about what Jane Doe had to go
through at the hands of Rep. Priscilla Giddings, Rep. Heather Scott and others.

Since when is it appropriate to harass a rape victim. To post photos of her when she was only 14 and
calling her names. Threatening her with arrest.

Why has these deplorable people been called to task? Are you in agreement with their actions?

Regards,




From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Sunday, May 2, 2021 6:40:09 PM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

Please investigate Ms Giddings for doxxing Jane Doe, who bravely testified last week. What
kind of person reveals the identity of a victim of a sex crime? Not someone fit to serve in the
Idaho legislature.

Do you know anyone who has been raped? I do. Shame, PTSD, and fear follow the survivor.
This woman is now being harassed on line and in person. How will anyone be able to come
forward and testify against legislators in the future? Who will hold those in power accountable
for abusing their power? Ms Giddings, by the way, abused her power in this matter.

Do you question her motives? I do. Please investigate.
Thank you.

Sincereli,

Boise



From:

To: Representative John Vander Woude; Representative Ben Adams; Representative Jim Addis; Representative Kevin
Andrus; Representative Paul Amador; Representative Randy Armstrong; Representative Vito Barbieri;
Representative Scott Bedke; Representative Steve Berch; Representative Megan Blanksma; Representative Judy
Boyle; Representative Matthew Bundy; Representative David Cannon; Representative Greg Chaney;
Representative Sue Chew; Representative Chad Christensen; Representative Lance W. Clow; Representative
Brent Crane; Representative Muffy Davis; Representative Gayann DeMordaunt; Representative Sage Dixon;
berhardt@house.idaho.gov; Representative Marco Erickson; Representative Greg Ferch; Representative Rod
Eurniss; Representative Codi Galloway; Representative John L. Gannon; Representative Terry Gestrin;
Representative Marc Gibbs; Representative Priscilla Giddings; Representative Brooke Green; Representative
Karey Hanks; Representative Steven C. Harris; Representative Linda Wright Hartgen; Representative James
Holtzclaw; Representative Wendy Horman; kauffman@house.idaho.gov; Representative Ryan Kerby;
Representative Mike Kingsley; Representative Laurie Lickley; Representative Dustin Manwaring; Representative
Gary Marshall; Representative Chris Mathias; Representative John McCrostie; Representative Brandon Mitchell;
Representative Ron Mendive; Representative Jason Monks; Representative Dorothy Moon; Representative Mike
Moyle; Representative Ron Nate; Representative Colin Nash; Representative Lauren Necochea; Representative
Tammy Nichols; Representative Doug Okuniewicz; Representative Joe A. Palmer; Representative Ilana Rubel;
Representative James Ruchti; scott@house.idaho.gov; shepherd@house.idaho.gov; Representative Bruce Skaug;
Representative Scott Syme; Representative Sally Toone; Representative Caroline Nilsson Troy; Representative
Aaron von Ehlinger; Representative Jon Weber; Representative Tony Wisniewski; Representative Fred Wood;
Representative Julie Yamamoto; Representative Julianne Young; Representative Rick D. Youngblood; Senator
Jeff Agenbroad; Senator Kelly Anthon; Senator Steve Bair; Senator Regina Bayer; Senator Grant Burgoyne;
Senator Van Burtenshaw; Senator Kevin Cook; Senator Carl Crabtree; Senator Lori Den Hartog; Senator Scott

Senator Abby Lee; Senator Dave Lent; Senator Patti Anne Lodge; Senator Fred S. Martin; Senator David Nelson;
Senator Mark Nye; Senator Jim Patrick; Senator Ali Rabe; Senator Jim Rice; Senator Doug Ricks; Senator Peter

Riggs; Senator Mary Souza; Senator Michelle Stennett; sthayne@senate.idaho.gov; svick@senate.idaho.gov;
Senator Janie Ward-Engelking; Senator Chuck Winder; Senator Melissa Wintrow; Senator Jim Woodward;

Senator Christy Zito; Brad Little
Subject: Censure of Aaron von Ehlinger
Date: Sunday, May 2, 2021 5:10:02 PM

Thanks to the committee for voting to censure Aaron Von
Ehlinger. I am disappointed that Jane Doe was compelled
to testify in person.

I attended the hearing and was appalled at the behavior
of several legislators who were audibly and physically
demeaning to witnesses. This behavior was not dignified,
respectful or appropriate for anyone, much less people
who serve constituents.

I call for an investigation/hearing regarding the
behavior of Rep. Priscilla Giddings towards Jane Doe.
Rep. Giddings behavior was wrong, hateful and immoral.
All citizens of Idaho deserve better.

I am hopeful the legislature will do more to protect

everyone who works in the Statehouse, particularly
minors and women.



From: I
To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigation into Rep Giddings
Date: Sunday, May 2, 2021 7:39:49 AM

Please conduct an investigation into Rep Giddings behavior concerning revealing the identity
of “Jane Doe” in the recent investigation. I find Rep Giddings behaviors intimidating and very

concerning toward the teenage intern.

Sincerelii



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Saturday, May 1, 2021 6:38:35 PM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

Please refer Rep. Priscilla Giddings to the House Ethics Committee for her role in publicly
identifying the 19-year-old intern who bravely reported on Ehlinger's behavior.

What possible reasoning makes it ok to do this? Rep Giddings is claiming she did this out of a
sense of fairness. And maybe if Jane Doe had been an elected official accused of raping
someone then it would be fair to put her under the same public scrutiny and share her
information publicly.

But Jane Doe is not an elected official. It is not ok to weaponize your platform as an elected
official against a citizen. A citizen who at best has not been accused or charged with a crime,
and worst has gone through something horrific in a public forum.

An elected official of Idaho put a rape victim's identifying information on her public social
media and is claiming it was 'just a news article'. Someone elected to serve the people of Idaho
used that power and platform in a way that directly harmed an Idaho citizen. A young Idaho
citizen in a vulnerable place I might add.

This looks like a deliberate attempt to harm Jane Doe by Rep Giddings. If Rep Giddings did
not intend to do that, then she clearly has no understanding of the power of her platform and
the harm she can cause.

No one deserves to be chased from the Idaho Capitol after testifying in front of our legislature.
Rep Giddings actions contributed to an environment where a 19 year girl had to flee the
capitol grounds. No matter where you stand on Jane Doe's veracity, we should all be able to
agree that as a state we hold ourselves to a higher standard of behavior. This was a delicate
situation that Rep Giddings failed her state and office in handling appropriately.

Please hold Rep Giddings accountable.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Saturday, May 1, 2021 12:32:16 PM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

You recently took an important step in referring former Rep. Aaron 'von' Ehlinger to the
House Ethics Committee where he was found "to have engaged in conduct unbecoming a
representative, which is detrimental to the integrity of the House as a legislative body."

You and the Ethics Committee showed leadership in trying to make the House — and the
revered building in which we all are free to conduct the people's work — a safer place for
staff, visitors, and elected officials alike.

But I am writing today to urge you refer Rep. Priscilla Giddings to the House Ethics
Committee as well for her role in publicly identifying the 19-year-old intern who bravely
reported on Ehlinger's behavior.

In addition to Rep. Giddings position as an elected official, her education at the US Air Force
Academy and continued service as a commissioned officer in the US Air Force Reserves, not
to mention her position as

the Idaho State Director of Admissions for the Air Force Academy and R.O.T.C., all require
regular continuing training on proper procedures pertaining to allegations of sexual
misconduct. This training specifically addresses preliminary treatment of the accused as well
as required measures to protect the accuser through completion of due process. Rep. Giddings’
actions display a blatant disregard for the safety of a 19 year old accuser of sexual misconduct.
This is a stain on the Idaho House of Representatives. Speaking as a retired US Army Major,
her conduct is unbecoming of an officer, and brings discredit to the officer corps as a whole.

Giddings circumvented due process in directing her constituents and the general public,
through her official, publicly-funded email list and her social media, to articles and blog posts
that publicly named the teen who the committee has respectfully called Jane Doe. This
practice, known as "doxxing" has no place in the Idaho House of Representatives, and
Giddings should be called to answer for her despicable actions during this case.

I urge you to refer Rep. Giddings to the House Ethics Committee for a full investigation of her
behavior, and I am sure that your colleagues will also see her actions as conduct unbecoming
the office.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. We must return the People's House to a
place that honors Courage, Safety, and Voice.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke; Representative Mike Moyle; Representative Jason Monks; Representative Megan
Blanksma; Representative Ilana Rubel; Representative Lauren Necochea; Representative Sally Toone

Subject: Priscilla Giddings

Date: Saturday, May 1, 2021 10:19:10 AM

To the Leadership of the House,

I was appalled to learn that Ms. Giddings had released the identity and personal information of a rape victim. Nor is
the irony lost on me that this occurred during an ethics investigation.

It is my sincere hope that the House Leadership will address this matter and at the very least censure Ms. Giddings if
not remove her from some committees by way of punishment for her damaging actions. The harm she has inflicted
on this woman is real and not theoretical. It is not something a person should do much less someone in a position of
leadership. This cannot be ignored.

Sincerely,

Moscow, ID

To give real service you must add something which cannot be bought or measured with money, and that is sincerity
and integrity.

--Douglas Adams



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 1:51:08 PM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

Just as (now former) Rep. Aaron von Ehlinger was recommended to the House Ethics
Committee for "[engaging] in conduct unbecoming a representative, which is detrimental to
the integrity of the House as a legislative body," so should Rep. Priscilla Giddings be referred
for an ethics investigation.

In an atrocious process called doxxing, Rep. Priscilla Giddings publicly identified the 19-year-
old staffer who reported von Ehlinger's unethical behavior toward her. Giddings used her
official email list and social media to harm the reputation of a victim of sexual assault, which
is most definitely unbecoming of her office.

Please refer Rep. Giddings to the House Ethics Committee for a full investigation, so that we
may return a more civil, professional, and humane environment to the Statehouse.

Thank you for your full attention to this urgent matter.

Sincerel

Lewiston



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 12:21:14 PM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

I want to thank the Ethics Committee for unanimously agreeing that former Rep. Aaron von
Ehlinger exhibited unprofessional and inappropriate conduct that was unbecoming of a
representative. [ appreciated their firm message that publicly elected officials MUST behave
professionally, ensure a safe work environment, and treat all capitol workers with respect.

However, the firmness of your message and the trust of your constituents will be lost if you do
not ALSO refer Rep. Giddings to the Ethics Committee for conduct unbecoming of a
representative.

When Rep. Giddings publicly posted Jane Doe's name and photo (also known as "doxxing") to
her official emailing list and on her professional social media pages, Rep. Giddings exhibited
cruel and harmful behavior. Not only did she circumvent due process, but this deeply
unprofessional act was vicious and endangered Jane Doe. Because of Rep. Giddings actions,
Jane Doe was publicly smeared, threatened, and physically targeted and harassed. Sexual
Assault victims deserve respect and their safety should be of utmost priority. For Jane Doe's
colleague -- and a colleague with more influence and power, no less! -- to intentionally foster
an unsafe environment is heinous and MUST be condemned.

I urge you to refer Rep. Giddings to the House Ethics Committee for a full investigation of her
behavior. If you truly want to emphasize the importance of respect, safety, and
professionalism, you and your colleagues will also see her actions as conduct unbecoming the
office.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I trust that you will do the right thing.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 12:19:08 PM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

Dear House Leadership,

Thank you so much for your principled leadership this week in supporting the House Ethics
Committee's censuring of Representative Aaron Von Ehlinger. As a survivor myself, it was an
incredibly harrowing experience attending the hearing, and then learning more about what
happened to Jane Doe after. But the outcome of the hearings restored some of my faith in and
respect for state government, and for that I'm very grateful.

One of the reasons I never came forward to report my own experience was because [ knew
chances were good that I would be publicly shamed or doubted. When it happened to me, it
was the norm to believe that women deserved whatever they got. People in power couldn't
always be trusted to do the right thing. The person who assaulted me went on to assault other
women, and for that I will always have tremendous regret that I was not more courageous.
Now it is too late.

This is why it is so important that you refer Rep. Priscilla Giddings to the House Ethics
Committee as well for her role in publicly identifying the 19-year-old intern who bravely
reported Ehlinger's behavior. Her actions discourage other young women from coming
forward with the truth in the future, because they will fear retribution, trolling, and additional
violence towards them. A clear line must be drawn if you are to communicate to Idahoans that
the statehouse is a safe and ethical place to work.

I urge you to refer Rep. Giddings to the House Ethics Committee for a full investigation of her
behavior, and I am sure that your colleagues will also see her actions as conduct unbecoming

the office.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 12:06:07 PM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

After a long and arduous process over the last few weeks, you took an important step in
referring former Rep. Aaron 'von' Ehlinger to the House Ethics Committee where he was
found "to have engaged in conduct unbecoming a representative, which is detrimental to the
integrity of the House as a legislative body."

You and the Ethics Committee showed extraordinary leadership in maintaining the integrity of
our legislature and protecting the safety of all those who walk the halls of the capitol.

I am writing today to urge you refer Rep. Priscilla Giddings to the House Ethics Committee as
well for her role in publicly identifying the 19-year-old intern who bravely reported on
Ehlinger's behavior.

Giddings circumvented due process in directing her constituents and the general public,
through her official, publicly-funded email list and her social media, to articles and blog posts
that publicly named the teen who the committee has respectfully called Jane Doe. This
practice, known as "doxxing" has no place in the Idaho House of Representatives, and
Giddings should be called to answer for her despicable actions during this case.

I urge you to refer Rep. Giddings to the House Ethics Committee for a full investigation of her
behavior, and I am sure that your colleagues will also see her actions as conduct unbecoming
the office.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. We must return the People's House to a
place that honors courage, safety, and integrity.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 12:02:05 PM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

If you truly care about Idahoans and want young girls such as Jane Doe to feel safe coming
forward about their sexual assaults or face them leaving the state and taking all they have to
offer with them, there must be consequences for those who doxxed and harassed her. Make the

right choice please. Stand up for victims.

Sincerel

Emmett



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 11:53:05 AM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

I am writing today to urge you refer Rep. Priscilla Giddings to the House Ethics Committee
for her role in publicly identifying the 19-year-old intern who bravely reported on Ehlinger's
behavior.

As a victim of sexual assault, I know first hand how shameful and embarrassing it can be to
talk about. Jane Doe deserved respect and protection when she made the choice to testify
against superior. Victims should be applauded for coming forward, not dragged through the
mud and have their identity and safety put in danger.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 11:30:06 AM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

I am writing today to urge you refer Rep. Priscilla Giddings to the House Ethics Committee as
well for her role in publicly identifying the 19-year-old intern who bravely reported on
Ehlinger's behavior.

Giddings circumvented due process in directing her constituents and the general public,
through her official, publicly-funded email list and her social media, to articles and blog posts
that publicly named the teen who the committee has respectfully called Jane Doe. This
practice, known as "doxxing" has no place in the Idaho House of Representatives, and
Giddings should be called to answer for her despicable actions during this case.

I urge you to refer Rep. Giddings to the House Ethics Committee for a full investigation of her
behavior, and I am sure that your colleagues will also see her actions as conduct unbecoming
the office.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. We must return the People's House to a
place that honors Courage, Safety, and Voice.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 11:29:14 AM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

I am writing today to urge you refer Rep. Priscilla Giddings to the House Ethics Committee as
well for her role in publicly identifying the 19-year-old intern who bravely reported on
Ehlinger's behavior.

Giddings circumvented due process in directing her constituents and the general public,
through her official, publicly-funded email list and her social media, to articles and blog posts
that publicly named the teen who the committee has respectfully called Jane Doe. This
practice, known as "doxxing" has no place in the Idaho House of Representatives, and
Giddings should be called to answer for her despicable actions during this case.

I urge you to refer Rep. Giddings to the House Ethics Committee for a full investigation of her
behavior, and I am sure that your colleagues will also see her actions as conduct unbecoming
the office.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. We must return the People's House to a
place that honors Courage, Safety, and Voice.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 11:13:11 AM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

You recently took an important step in referring former Rep. Aaron 'von' Ehlinger to the
House Ethics Committee where he was found "to have engaged in conduct unbecoming a
representative, which is detrimental to the integrity of the House as a legislative body."

You and the Ethics Committee showed leadership in trying to make the House — and the
revered building in which we all are free to conduct the people's work — a safer place for
staff, visitors, and elected officials alike.

But I am writing today to urge you refer Rep. Priscilla Giddings to the House Ethics
Committee as well for her role in publicly identifying the 19-year-old intern who bravely
reported on Ehlinger's behavior.

Giddings circumvented due process in directing her constituents and the general public,
through her official, publicly-funded email list and her social media, to articles and blog posts
that publicly named the teen who the committee has respectfully called Jane Doe. This
practice, known as "doxxing" has no place in the Idaho House of Representatives, and
Giddings should be called to answer for her despicable actions during this case.

I urge you to refer Rep. Giddings to the House Ethics Committee for a full investigation of her
behavior, and I am sure that your colleagues will also see her actions as conduct unbecoming
the office.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. We must return the People's House to a
place that honors Courage, Safety, and Voice.

I have a 19-year old daughter and I can’t imagine the horror she would have endured, first at

the hands of the rapist, then having to testify, then the cruelty - dare I say evil - that was
committed by Rep. Giddings.

Sincerelii



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 10:57:12 AM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

Thank you for the integrity shown in removing a rapist from the legislature.

However, I believe there is another person among your ranks that needs to be investigated by
the ethics committee for conduct unbecoming of a legislator- Priscilla Giddings of White Bird
publicly identified Jane Doe, up pushing her photos and name on her social media and in
newsletters to her supporters- this is known as doxxing and is incredibly damaging and
despicable for anyone to do, let alone someone who is supposed to represent the state of Idaho.
Allowing her to remain within the legislature will tarnish and diminish the integrity of our
government, and discourage people from coming forward in the future. thank you for your

time and consideration.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 10:57:10 AM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

Thank you for the integrity shown in removing a rapist from the legislature.

However, I believe there is another person among your ranks that needs to be investigated by
the ethics committee for conduct unbecoming of a legislator- Priscilla Giddings of White Bird
publicly identified Jane Doe, up pushing her photos and name on her social media and in
newsletters to her supporters- this is known as doxxing and is incredibly damaging and
despicable for anyone to do, let alone someone who is supposed to represent the state of Idaho.
Allowing her to remain within the legislature will tarnish and diminish the integrity of our
government, and discourage people from coming forward in the future. thank you for your

time and consideration.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Investigate Rep. Giddings Ethics Violations
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 10:57:07 AM

Dear State Representative Scott Bedke,

Thank you for the integrity shown in removing a rapist from the legislature.

However, I believe there is another person among your ranks that needs to be investigated by
the ethics committee for conduct unbecoming of a legislator- Priscilla Giddings of White Bird
publicly identified Jane Doe, up pushing her photos and name on her social media and in
newsletters to her supporters- this is known as doxxing and is incredibly damaging and
despicable for anyone to do, let alone someone who is supposed to represent the state of Idaho.
Allowing her to remain within the legislature will tarnish and diminish the integrity of our
government, and discourage people from coming forward in the future. thank you for your

time and consideration.

Sincerelii

Boise



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Rep. Giddings" harassment of Jane Doe
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 10:52:03 AM

| am emailing to strongly encourage you to have the Ethics Committee investigate Rep.
Priscilla Giddings and her extreme harassment of Jane Doe in the Von Ehlinger case.
Immediately after the news was released that Von Ehlinger would be going before the Ethics
Committee, Rep. Giddings released the name of the victim and proceeded to intimidate and
defame this young woman on Facebook. After the Ethics Committee ended their hearing, it
has been reported that she followed Jane Doe into the hallway to harass and intimidate again.
ldahoans expect their legislators to follow the basic laws of human decency and by her actions
in this matter, Rep. Giddings has shown that she doesn't choose to fairly hear both sides. Von
Ehlinger supported her far right political views and that is the only thing that mattered to her.
| find this particularly egregious since Giddings is the mother of a daughter. This
representative needs to know that her actions in this case will not be tolerated by her fellow

cgislators.



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke
Subject: Priscilla Giddings
Date: Thursday, April 29, 2021 10:15:32 PM

Greetings Speaker Bedke,

I am writing because Representative Giddings must face censure for outing the name of “Jane Doe” on social media
as part of the Von Ehrlinger travesty. This is an incredible embarassment for our state, and it must be rectified. By

the House. This entire affair was handled incredibly poorly by the House. I believe the Senate has somewhat better
guidelines. While you are hanging around seemingly forever you could also add something useful to your rules for

the future in this regard.

Representative Giddings’ sharing was beyond the pale and must be called to account. I have volunteered with and
donate to the WCA in Boise for over 30 years, and this event took our progress backwards almost that far. It is a sad
sad day.

Best Regards,

Eagle, Idaho



From:

To: Representative Scott Bedke

Subject: Ethics Committee Hearing

Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 5:00:50 PM
Mr. Bedke,

I have just read an account of the shameful, inexcusable behavior of some members of the Ethic Committee in
today’s hearing. There were reportedly a number of legislators who were joking and laughing during the hearing,
the same hearing which caused the young Jane Doe to have a panic attack in the restroom. There is no way in which
this can be considered appropriate. I don’t know whether you have daughters, but I ask you, at least hypothetically,
how you might feel if one of your daughters were the young woman in question. In particular, the behavior of
Priscilla Giddings is reprehensible, and if it is true that she shared information about this young woman, she should
receive the harshest censure possible.

What this young Jane Doe experienced today at the hands of legislative members who are supposed to represent
leadership in our state is absolutely appalling. It falls to you as Speaker to condemn their behavior in no uncertain
terms, to apologize publicly to this young woman, and to ensure that she is not subjected to further taunting at the
hands of legislators.

Citizen of Idaho





